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Ontario making it easier 
to visit provincial parks]

	

The Ontario government is expanding the advance day-use reservation service, available at select provincial parks. This year, 20

additional parks will adopt the service, bringing the total to 57 parks across the province. This expansion will help reduce

overcrowding and provide visitors with greater certainty when planning park visits on busy days like weekends and holidays.

?Ontario's provincial parks are some of the most beautiful and well-loved places in our province, which is why we are always

looking for ways to improve and modernize the Ontario Parks experience,? said David Piccini, Minister of the Environment,

Conservation and Parks. ?By expanding the advance daily vehicle permit service, we are responding to feedback from visitors who

want a fast and convenient way to visit our parks so they can focus on what really matters ? enjoying their visit to the fullest.?

Visitors can book a daily vehicle permit online up to five days in advance, reducing time spent registering when they arrive so they

can spend more time enjoying the park.
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